September Monthly Minder 2022-23

Monthly Minder Treasurer's Report 9/1/2022:

June - August 2022		September 1, 2022 Balance	\$12,973.29
Deposits	\$1,208.00	Total year Deposits	\$2,251.00
Expenses	\$903.35	Total Year Expenses	\$5,117.41
		9/1/2022 Balance	\$10,106.88

^{***} Towpath Quilt Guild needs to find a new treasurer ASAP as Bonnie will be moving within the next few months. Bonnie is willing to train the new person. She currently uses Quickbooks. If you like numbers, are willing to be trained, or have any questions about being Treasurer, please take that important first step of contacting Bonnie Haaland to learn more about what the role entails.

Scholarships

The Towpath Quilt Guild Scholarships will be selected at the SEPTEMBER Guild meeting on September 13. There will be three scholarships for the 2022-2023 guild year. This is a random selection drawing.

To enter your name into the drawing, you must complete an application, which is available on the Towpath website in the "Members Only" section: https://towpathquiltguild.org/. The password is: fatquarter

Bring your completed application to the September meeting. There will be limited copies available at the meeting for those unable to access the website.

Eligibility and responsibilities of award winners are outlined on the application form.

Please direct any questions to Vicki Swanson.

Holiday Party:

Plans are already in place for the Holiday Luncheon/Party (December 13). A very brief committee meeting will be held in Homer Hall, directly following the September 13th General meeting. The main purpose of this meeting is to hand out pre-assembled centerpiece and favor KITS for committee members to complete at home. If you are interested in being involved in this FUN committee, please plan to attend. Any questions can be addressed to:

Terry Richie, Activity Chair tar.richey@gmail.co
Or
Donita Whelan, mentor
Donitawhelan@gmail.com

Items for Sale

There has been a slight change made to the procedure for listing an item for sale in the Monthly Minder. Please send your "ad" only, no pictures, to Vicki Swanson and Carol Holladay if you would like to sell a sewing related item through the Monthly Minder. Your listing should include the name of the item and a brief description and/or mention of its condition. Please end your listing with your contact information. The fee structure has not changed: the first time you list an item, there is no charge. Subsequent listings for that or other items will cost \$5 each per month, payable to our treasurer.